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Dear Camden Planning,

I am emailing to object to application 2020/5587/T because [ am unable to comment via the
Camden Council Portal (although I have tried repeatedly for more than one week).

I find it difficult and sad to believe the owners of 8 Doughty Street are
making application for the destruction of two beautiful, historic and
healthy trees that are one of highlights of the gardens of Doughty Street

/ Doughty Mews. The 2 trees stand as a marker of time, planted when the Georgian
Terraces were new, they are living history. They are as much part of "the conservation area’ as
the houses around them.

The trees are checked periodically and trimmed to remain healthy. The trees are an integral part
of my neighbourhood and enjoyed by residents, school children (St. George) and visitors alike.
The trees, or at least one of the trees, is covered by a TPO and the entire location falls within the
Bloomsbury Conservation Area. This was confirmed to me by your Mr. Rav Curry back in
2018.

Please do no allow such destruction for the greed of developers who are seeking the destruction
for the purposes of redevelopment of Number 4 Doughty Mews.

Sincerely,
Jorgen Troels Levring
1A Doughty Mews

B



